
   

   

   

   

   

  

 

 

It is hard to believe how fast a school year can go! Our year flew by but we all learned 
many things and had lots of fun along the way. As nothing stays the same forever, we 
have more changes coming for next year.  Sadly, Ms. Tomyk will be going to work at 
Argyle School for her new role as a counsellor in addition to teacher. Mr. Sobie (who has 
been teaching at Prairie Blossom) will be here to teach P.E. and some Science and Ms. 
Khubbar will be joining us to teach middle years and high school Math, along with other 
courses.  

 

Over the course of the year, our students have participated in a variety of 
collaborative projects. They created stop motion videos, robots, scavenger hunts, roller 
coasters, pinatas, a mini golf course and more. Along with integration of the regular 
curriculum, these collaborative projects also foster independence, imagination, creativity 
and most importantly cooperation- which is a difficult skill for many to children to 
master. Projects like these keep the students engaged and often they don’t even realize 
how much they learn along the way as they think they are just having fun!  
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We look forward to new faces, experiences and many successes next school 
year! We would like to thank the community for their cooperation this year 
and we hope to continue to build a strong bond between the school and 
community in the future. We wish you all a warm, safe and blessed summer! 
See you in September! 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember: 

First day of school:  

Grades 1-12- September 7 

Kindergarten- September 13 

 

 

 

 


